Dear Neighbour,

Our names are Kiran and Jati and we live in Guildford. We hope you are keeping well. We are
writing to invite you and your family to watch a free online bible based convention entitled
‘Powerful by Faith.’

Whether you have never believed in God, have lost your faith or would like to strengthen your
faith, the Bible can help. Would you like help in building up your faith? The Bible says,

‘Faith follows the thing heard.” Romans 10:17

This convention will help us to see that real faith is based on facts, realities and truths which
can give us stability now, a reliable hope for the future and can help us deal with challenges
today. It will discuss why it is reasonable to have faith in God's existence and in his love. A
variety of talks and videos will be presented in a manner which will appeal to people of all
ages, faiths and backgrounds.

Sessions will be posted by way of an online series during the months of July and August in
over 400 languages including sign languages. Go to the website www.jw.org, click on ‘About
Us’, then ‘Conventions.” There you will be able to access a schedule and can watch the
program by clicking the ‘Watch the Convention’ button. No login or registration is required.

Please feel free to contact us if you would like to know more or have any questions.

Kind Regards,



